Sunday, September 11th, 2016 - The volunteers from Riverdale were requested by Mission BBQ to raise and present the flag for customers of Mission BBQ and had lunch available for first responders. Our volunteers were honored to be asked to be part of such a detail. While on location our volunteers also staffed the wagon and ambulance and the chief officers running as battalion. We would like to thank Mission BBQ for an opportunity to part of this event and for the support they always give to first responders.

{gallery}/911memorial{/gallery}